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Now that we've made it through not one, but two heat waves this summer, it's time to start
preparing for back to school season! If you'll be sending your kids o� to school and want a great

way to volunteer your time while their gone, get in touch with us!

Join us for our upcoming events

Donations Wanted

We are looking for two Tripp
Trapp highchairs for families
served by Heilpädagogische
Frühberatung Winterthur  (HPF),
an early childhood program that
supports families raising
children with disabilities. Any
donations - or leads - are
welcome!

CONTACT AMANDA

Knitting for a Cause

We have 31 baby hats that will
be donated to  Treimli Spital.
Thanks to all who joined our
knitting meet-ups in April, May,
and June and to everyone who
knitted away to create these
beautiful hats!   We hope to
repeat this activity so be on the
look out for future cra�ing
opportunities.

CONTACT AMANDA
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Flea Market Success
Many thanks to everyone who joined us at the Flea
Market!

We raised almost 1400 CHF, which will be 100%
matched by Google. Funds will go to  Action for
Women  (80%) and  Zharity  (20%). This is more than
we were expecting and we are truly thrilled! 

We couldn't have done it without all the great
donations we received. We had about 35 crates of
clothes, toys, household goods, books, you name it!
Thank you for such generosity in your donations! 

We also had an amazing team of volunteers who
pitched right in to get everything organized for the
sale. It wouldn't have happened without you! Many
thanks to Fathima, Shanthy, Catherine, Daniela,
Christina, Kamini, Ansam, Alexandra, and Annika for
all of your help and positive energy! 

We are very indebted to Eva and Kamini for picking
up and delivering the remaining donations to Arche
Brockenhaus, Chramschopf, and Caritas. 

Many thanks to Chandeep for joining us to sell her
beautiful drawings and donating all proceeds to
charity! 

Thanks so, so much to Vicky for all the promotion
work and management of the many (and o�en
growing!) logistics of the sale. 

Thanks very, very much to Alex for connecting
Zharity to Action for Women. We're thrilled to
support an organization that's doing critical work to
support women refugees in Greece.

And, of course,  a big thanks to Elaine for managing
the enormous internal logistics! 

It would not have happened without you all!

Tip of the Month!
You can donate lots of  items to Chramschopf, a
Brockenhaus in Zollikerberg. Check here for a list of
their opening times and contact number.

You are receiving this newsletter because you signed up on our website to receive your monthly dose of do-good
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